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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

MINCE PIE & CAROLS MORNING - 15th December 2023 

 

I am writing to invite you to attend a festive ‘Mince Pie and Carols’ morning being held at Etone College 

on Friday 15th December from 9.30-11.00am. The event is open to families of our Year 8 pupils and 

to families of our choir members. 

 

The event will be an opportunity for you to enjoy a hot drink and a mince pie (or other festive treat!) 

with your child and to hear some Christmas carols performed by the Etone College choir. Please join 

us to celebrate Christmas. We will be collecting donations for refreshments as part of the event for 

Save the Children. 

 

This day is also Christmas Jumper Day. Pupils will be allowed to wear a Christmas jumper over their 

shirt and tie for a donation to the Save the Children Charity as part of the national Christmas Jumper 

Day initiative. Pupils who choose to wear a Christmas jumper should bring a donation to school on 

that day. If your child is wearing a Christmas jumper, they will not be required to wear their blazer on 

this day.  However, all other uniform expectations will apply e.g. school trousers/skirt and school 

shoes. If your child is not wearing a Christmas jumper, FULL school uniform will be required. 

 

Please complete the form contained within the QR code or link below by Friday 8th December to 

confirm your attendance and reserve tickets. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis 

due to the limited number of places available. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/idzLfSXsKk              

 

If you have any queries in relation to this event, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith  

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/idzLfSXsKk

